
PRAYER ROOM 
Shepherds Shawn Brentham and Larry 
Pearson will receive anyone needing 
prayers or counsel in the Prayer Room 
(located near the parking lot entrance) 
following the worship gathering today. 

HEARTLINE 
Don Polan passed away on December 26 
following a battle with Leukemia. A 
Memorial Service will take place on 
Saturday, January 25 at the Preston Road 
building at noon. 
Ellery Spencer was baptized into Christ 
on December 26. 
Sara Jane Douglass, mother of Beth 
Ballard, fell and suffered a broken hip on 
December 25.  She has been moved to a 
rehab facility while Eldridge is moving in 
with Beth and Ed. 

MINISTRY PARTNERS 
BECOMINGMOM - A SERVICE OF CHRISTIANWORKS 
BecomingMom is looking for volunteers to help build a support system through 
spiritual counseling/mentoring.  There are a variety of times available to serve Monday 
through Friday. We are also looking for volunteers to bring a light meal to our parenting 
classes starting in January. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Allison 
Abbey aabbey@christian-works.org. 
 

COUNSELINGWORKS - A SERVICE OF CHRISTIANWORKS 
Struggling with addiction, abuse, loneliness, depression? Feeling overwhelmed? Need a 
safe place to talk about your marriage? Just need someone to talk to or someone to 
listen? We Can Help! PRCC members have access to licensed professional Christian 
Counselors for $20 per session through our partnership with ChristianWorks. Contact 
Farland Clark farland@prestonroad.org to take advantage of these wonderful resources.  
All inquiries and requests are strictly confidential. 

CONNECT WITH US 
 

 

Visit our website 
www.prestonroad.org 
 
Call the office 
214.526.7221 
 
Find us on Facebook 
facebook.com/prestonroadchurch 
 
Network: PRCC-Guest 
Password: prccguest 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
Lynn and Katrina Smeltzer 

THANK YOU 
Dear Members of Preston Road Church of Christ, As for the past 20 years that we live on 
Preston Parkway, every Christmas you surprise us so graciously with the beautiful 
poinsettia at the front door.  Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your 
generosity!  We love having your Church down the road and it is a joy, every Sunday, to 
see so many families walking down our street to join your service.  We also thank you 
for your amazing consideration to never block our driveway!  Hardly anyone can believe 
that this has never ever happened!  Merry Christmas!  The Schuepbachs 



FOR OUR GUESTS 
 

Welcome to the Preston Road Church of Christ.  Please let us know if you have any 
questions or if we can assist you in any manner.   
 

For your convenience, we have two fully staffed nurseries for infants (from 6 weeks) 
through 2 years old. Both nurseries are located on the first floor children’s wing across 
from the coffee bar. A nursing mothers’ room is located adjacent to the children’s 
check in counter. 
 

We will share communion during our worship gathering today.  You are welcome to 
participate with us if you choose.  Plates will be passed with the bread and the cup.   
 

We will also collect an offering today. This is an opportunity for our members to 
financially support the ministries of Preston Road. As our guest, please do not feel an 
obligation to give. 
 

BIBLE CLASSES are offered each week for all ages.  Classes begin at 9:45am.  Attending 
a class is a great way to meet more of the Preston Road family.  Greeters near the 
building entrances can direct you to the classroom locations.   
 

CHILDREN ages 3 years through 1st grade are invited to join us for Kids Journey 
Children’s Worship from September through May during the 10:45 worship gathering.   
 

If you would like to place membership with the family at PRCC or to learn more, please 
indicate on the friendship registry on your row or contact the church office. 

Weekly Giving 

Class Services 

NUMBERS 12/29/19 

Weekly Budget 

NA 

TEXT TO GIVE 
Text any amount to 214-303-9705 and 
follow the simple setup instructions. 

COLLEGE & YOUNG ADULTS MINISTRY 
DINNER & BIBLE STUDY 
Join us Wednesday, January 15 in The Summit. Dinner will be served at 7:30pm, 
followed by Bible Study from 8:10pm - 9pm. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
LADIES BIBLE CLASS 
LBC will resume weekly meetings this Tuesday, January 7 at 10:00am in the Parlor.  
Lunch will be provided this week. 
 

WELCOME TO PRCC LUNCH 
If you have become a member of the Preston Road family in 2019, or if you have not 
previously attended a “Welcome to Preston Road” lunch, you are invited to join us  
Sunday, January 12 in the Summit. This is a great opportunity to make new friends while 
learning more about Preston Road. Elders and staff will be there and would love to visit 
with you. RSVP to julie@prestonroad.org by Thursday, January 9. 
 

IF:GATHERING 2020 
Ladies, register TODAY in the Narthex for our first women’s retreat in years! We will host 
and livestream the IF:Gathering on February 7-8.  We will join thousands of women 
around the world to worship live together, hear from incredible teachers, and spend 
time learning from each other’s stories.  This is for all ages and a weekend you won’t 
want to miss.  Childcare available for ages 4 & under.  Register online at prestonroad.org. 
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EACH WEEK 
Sunday 
Worship  8:30 & 10:45 am  
Bible Classes (all ages)  9:45 am 
Student Ministry 5:00 pm  
 
 

Monday 
Exercise Class for Seniors  10:30 am 
 
 

Tuesday 
Ladies Bible Class  10:00 am  (resumes January 7) 
 
 

Wednesday 
Student Ministry 6:45 pm  (resumes January 15) 
Young Adults Gathering  7:30 pm  (resumes January 15) 
 
 

Friday 
Men’s Prayer Breakfast  6:30 am 
 
To schedule use of the building, please 
contact Julie Clark in the office. 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COLLIDE RETREAT: FEBRUARY 1-2 
Register your 4th, 5th or 6th grader for the 
upcoming Collide Retreat. This is a fun 
weekend experience designed specifically 
with this age group in mind at Sabine 
Creek Ranch in Royce City!  Cost is $60 to 
cover transportation, meals and lodging.  
Space is limited so register today at 
prestonroad.org/kids.  Contact Stacey 
Losher stacey@prestonroad.org for more 
information. 

STUDENT MINISTRY 
TONIGHT - SUNDAY NIGHT PEAK! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Sunday Night Peak is back!  We will have 
food, worship, and small groups! For this 
series, we will be splitting small groups 
differently into a male group and a 
female group!  Contact Rhett Richie 
rhett@prestonroad.org for more 
information. 


